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YOUNG VOICESYOUNG VOICES

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to this weeks newsletter! We hope you have a lovely half term
and we will see you on Monday 24th February.

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team 

On Friday, our Young Voices
choir had an amazing time at the
Co-Op arena in Manchester. The

children sung their hearts out
with over 7000 other children

COMPUTING UNPLUGGEDCOMPUTING UNPLUGGED
On Tuesday, Dave Cross came to visit our Y5

children for another computing unplugged session.
This week, the children looked at Cryptography and
then played ‘Splatoon’ on the Nintendo Switches. 

COACH TED FROM PRO-SKILLS CAME TO VISIT TO DELIVER AN ASSEMBLY.
COACH TED IS GOING TO BE WORKING AT ROSCOE DELIVERING LUNCHTIME

CLUBS WITH OUR CHILDREN. SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS ARE WORKING
WITH THEIR CLASS MATES TO DECIDE WHICH CLUBS THEY WOULD LIKE TO

TAKE PART IN FIRST. IN THE ASSEMBLY, THE CHILDREN PLAYED A HUGE GAME
OF KIN BALL.

PRO-SKILLSPRO-SKILLS

School has been a hive of activity this week as many
children have been busy completing their Design

Technology projects. We’ve had CAM toys, seasonal
pies, vehicles and pneumatic monsters made. 

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY DESIGN TECHNOLOGY 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGeO8hOPVU/zkabsGfy9fWhOUJ9kcYJtg/edit?utm_content=DAGeO8hOPVU&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


SCHOOL COUNCIL SCHOOL COUNCIL 
School Council - On Thursday some of

our school councillors visited Liverpool
Town Hall to discuss the environment
and what they as children and us as a

school can do to help our environment
thrive! We came back with some

fantastic ideas so watch this space........
We were also fortunate to meet the Lord

Mayor Richard Kemp CBE.

SAFER INTERNET DAYSAFER INTERNET DAY
This week Safer Internet Day was based around the

theme "Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and
others from scams online." The children took part in a

Live lesson ran by the BBC, assemblies and fun
interactive lessons. The theme this year was aimed at

highlighting the importance of being able to recognise,
respond to and report online scams to ensure a safer

digital environment for everyone!

ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Reception
98.9%

Our attendance this week is 96.6%
a slight dip of our target of 97%. I

am sure after half term we will
work together to improve this. 



STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

R - Oliver
Y1 - Callie

Y2 - Amaya
Y3 - Cole

Year 4 - Adam
Year 5 -  Moaz

Year 6 - Macy-Leigh

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE WAYTHE ROSCOE WAY

UPCOMING DATES UPCOMING DATES 

John (Y6) and Tommy (Y2) demonstrated the
Roscoe Way when Mrs. Blackwell was showing
visitors around our school. They showed our
visitors how respectful and responsible our

pupils are. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU
Safiye - Year 6
Macy W - Year 6
Leo Noon - Year 5 
Penny - Year 4
Mozan - Year 4 
Matilda - Year 4 
Teddy - Year 3
Logan - Year 2 
Elsa - Year 2 
Leala - Year 2
Thomas - Year 1 
Elliot - Reception 


